
From: Moulton, Pat [Pat.Moulton@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 12:07 PM 

To: Noonan, Annie; Pepper, James 

Subject: RE: Redraft of workforce study language 

 

 
Hi James, 
I support Annie’s point on this. Also, we talked this AM and think the AG’s office needs to be part of the 
committee/commission doing this review. They will have to “defend” any state action so should be part 
of this discussion. 
Pat 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: my new email pat.moulton@vermont.gov  
Patricia Moulton, Secretary 
Agency of Commerce and Community Development 
One National Life Drive 
Deane C. Davis Bldg., 6th Floor 
Montpelier, VT  05620-0501 
802-451-9578 
 

From: Noonan, Annie  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 12:30 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; Moulton, Pat <Pat.Moulton@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Redraft of workforce study language 
 
I am not sure that VDOL can actually determine the impact on WC or UI systems – other than 
anecdotally.  I would recommend taking section that out.   
 

From: Pepper, James  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 9:03 AM 
To: Noonan, Annie <Annie.Noonan@vermont.gov>; Moulton, Pat <Pat.Moulton@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Redraft of workforce study language 
 
Does this look ok to you both? 
 
James Pepper 

Director of Intergovernmental Affairs 

802-279-1086 (c) 
802-828-6403 (o) 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Michele Childs <MCHILDS@leg.state.vt.us> 
Date: February 22, 2016 at 8:46:51 AM EST 
To: "Pepper, James" <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
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Cc: Richard Sears <RSEARS@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Redraft of workforce study language 
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